
Hi there everyone, 
 
I hope this email finds you healthy and well! The Executive Council met last month and 
thought it would be great to host a WCS Alumni clothing sale. In addition to offering 
proud alumni a chance to wear their Wilson colors, a few dollars from each sale will go 
to the Alumni Association to help us with startup costs.  
 
We have paired up with a local company in Lewiston (Stuart Sports) to offer an online 
store through February 21st. Please follow the attached link to view all the quality items 
that are being offered. Everything may be shipped directly to your door, so please 
spread the word to all the alumni you may know, near and far.   
 
Special thanks to fellowship chairwoman and 2009 graduate Kelly (O'Keefe) 
Stephenson for organizing the store. If you have any questions, please reach out to her 
directly at: Stephensonnkelly@gmail.com. 
 
 
The deadline for orders is February 21st: https://wilsonalumni.itemorder.com/sale 
 
A reminder that the Alumni Association also has a Facebook page, and a dedicated 
link on the Wilson School District website.  
 
Happy shopping,  
Maureen Mahar  
Class of 1987 
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